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The summer fellowship provides students  much needed exposure to actual research going 
on in reputed institutes. DEPARTMENT OF BIOCHEMISTRY, E.M.E.A. COLLEGE OF ARTS 

AND SCIENCE decided to conduct a one day webinar on Summer Research 
Fellowships: What You Need to Know on third June of 2021 to aware students on such 

fellowships and its importance in one’s academic life and progress in career.



 

Ms. Greeshma Shanavas, UG/PG rank holder in Biochemistry, SRFP 2019 holder and 

alumni of Department of Biochmistry (2015-2018)was invited to handle the session.    

Mr.  Abdurazaque P. M. , IQAC coordinator of E.M.E.A College inaugurated the webinar.



The seminar started on time at 11 A.M. The Resource Person Greeshma Shanavas gave a

detailed outlook on different summer research fellowships.  She also interacted with 

students and helped them clear their doubts regarding the topic. A maximum of 101 

participants were present at the seminar.

Feedback was collected from the participants.  Overall the feedbacks   received were 

positive and motivate the department to conduct similar programmed in the future.








